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From: Tamara Phillips < >
To: <jwatts@utah.gov>
Date: 3/10/2010 9:26 AM

RE: Docket #09-2179-01

The special assessment fee and rate increase being proposed by the Pine Valley Irrigation Company
is absurd!

We are aware that they did a tremendous amount of work last year to improve the water supply
system here in Pine Valley but when we ask if that was going to increase our water rates, we were
told no because they had received a grant to do the project.

Now, if they received a grant, why are we going to be charged excessive water fees? If they did
not get a grant, then who started and spread the rumor that led the residents of Pine Valley to
believe that the improvements would not affect their water hill?

The proposed increases are exhorbitant and should not be allowed.

Edward E. Phillips
Tamara A. Phillips
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